
 
17 March 2020 

 
 

The Captains Dinner 2020 
Friday 3 April 6:30 for 7:00pm 

Postponed 
 
Dear Students, Parents/ Carers and Staff 
 
In the context of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) particular school events may be placed on hold, 
be postponed or cancelled.   

 
The Captains Dinner scheduled for Monday Friday 3 April has been postponed and will be 
rescheduled to a later date. Any payment previously made will secure your child’s participation in the 
rescheduled event.   

 
We will communicate as soon as possible information regarding the rescheduled date. 

 
Please contact the school if you require any further clarification. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Gerado Guevara 
Relieving Deputy Principal 

 
 
 


